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June 4, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear friends of Harvest;    
 
We recently had the privilege of meeting in person with Scot and Selina Brown, who are Har-
vest missionaries in Budapest, Hungary.    It was great to hear how the Lord is using them to 
minister and share the gospel with international university students.    
 
May was an interesting month for us as we purchased a house in Ocala but were tricked into 
transferring the purchase funds to a fraudulent bank account.   Thanks to many prayers and 
the Lord’s goodness, we were able to recover about 90% of the stolen money. We didn’t end 
up getting the house. I was reminded of Psalm 103; Bless the Lord O my soul,..  Who forgives all 
your iniquities, Who heals all your diseases, Who redeems your life from destruction, Who 
crowns you… Who satisfies you… so that your youth is renewed…    
 
Just over a week ago Debbie and I were in the Dominican Republic looking at some land and 
meeting with the D.R. directors for Fellowship of Christian Athletes.   We would appreciate your 
prayers as we seek God’s leadership and direction about the possibility of Harvest working with 
F.C.A.  to reach Haitians and Dominicans with the Gospel of Jesus.    
 
The latest information on all our missionaries and what they have been doing is available in 
our 2nd quarter newsletter which you can read at www.harvestinternational.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued financial support for the missionaries serving the Lord and for 
the ministry of Harvest International. 
  
 
God bless you all, 

Rod & Debbie Wray 

Rod & Debbie Wray 
Executive Directors 
Harvest International, Inc. 
 
 


